

NAME:

CLASS:

Task 1

With group, read and use the three texts that have been distributed to talk about the information that you can get from each of them! Use the grid below as a guide.

EIFFEL TOWER

The Eiffel Tower is an iron tower located in Paris. Built in 1889, it is the most recognizable structures in Paris. The tower is the tallest building in Paris and the most-visited monument, millions of people visit the tower every year.

The designer was Gustave Eiffel. The tower stands 324 metres tall, about the same height as an 81-story building. The tower is the second tower in France. The tower has three levels for visitors. Tickets can be purchased at the gate of the tower. There are restaurants on the first and the second floor of the building with excellent food. The tower has become the most prominent symbol of both Paris and France. Many movies have been taken in the location around the tower.

Question (Please drag and drop your box answer below!)

1. What's the text about?
2. Where is the Eiffel tower located?
3. When was the Eiffel tower built?
4. Where are the restaurant in the tower?
5. Is it the tallest building in Paris?
